
Project Update: February 2017 
 
Here are two photos of wild seeds collected as part of our seed collection hikes.  
 

  
There are two photos also of wild orchids that we transplanted last June. These are now 
coming up, which we are thrilled about. 100% of transplanting has been successful to date! 
 

  

Spreading wild seeds collected during seed hikes as part of the grant from RSG. 

  

 

 


